
 

 

WARNING MESSAGE  

BRIO Go pram body 

 

BRIO is urging users of BRIO Go prams to check the fittings for the pram body’s carrying 
straps. 

BRIO has noticed that the carrying straps on some pram bodies in BRIO Go prams 
manufactured in 2008 and 2009 are not attached properly. The carrying straps are attached to 
the pram body with a screw and washer on both ends. In two cases one of these screws came 
loose or the hole in the material was too big and the material was trapped by the screw.    

Two cases out of around 6,500 prams sold is a small percentage, but for BRIO quality and safety 
are always top priority. Because the attachment of the carrying straps is a safety detail we are 
urging our customers that it’s extremely important to check these fittings carefully. 

Information that users should check the screws on a regular basis appears in the BRIO Go User 
Manual. Page 3 states that you should “regularly check that all rivets, screws and nuts are 
tightened and not damaged.” 
 
If you have a BRIO Go pram body you should check the screws and tighten them according to 
the instructions below. You are also very welcome to go to your local BRIO Go stockist and ask 
them to check or tighten the screws for you.  

Instructions for checking carrying straps: 

1 

 
The carrying straps are attached to the frame with a screw 
and washer.  

Check that the screw is tight (not loose) and that the hole for 
the screw in the carrying strap is covered by the washer.  

2 

 

Pull the carrying strap up and to the side both to the front 
and back. 
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Pull sideways towards the middle from both sides.   
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Repeat step 1 

Check that the screw is tight (not loose) and that the hole for 
the screw in the carrying strap is covered by the washer.  

 

If the fixing point doesn’t appear to be correct we ask you to contact one of our stockists to 
correct it. 

If you have any questions please contact us on telephone number +46 479 19 000. 

BRIO AB, Box 305, 201 23 Malmö, Sweden  

www.brio.net 

 


